
‭Maple Grove Township Board Meeting Minutes‬

‭Meeting Date: 2024/02/05- Presented by:  Tish Yaros - Clerk‬

‭Meeting was held in person and virtual and called to order at 7:00 p.m.  All board members were present.‬

‭A motion was made by Treasurer Yaros to approve the January 15, 2024 meeting minutes, seconded by Clerk Yaros.‬
‭Motion passed.‬

‭Treasurer Yaros noted that since this meeting was moved up so early, the account reconciliation report would be added to‬
‭next month's board packet.‬

‭Clerk Yaros reminded everyone that the Presidential Primary Election will be Tuesday, February 27th.‬

‭Trustee Wendling noted that the Planning Commission meeting will be held on February 7th at 7:00 p.m. and they will‬
‭review the results from the Master Plan survey.  Wendling also noted that the Park Maintenance Coordinator position is now‬
‭posted.  Contact the office for more information.‬

‭Trustee Peterman reported that our part in the 5-year park plan has been uploaded with the DNR and once grants become‬
‭available, we are able to apply for them.  It was also discussed to plan money for a Grant Writer in next year's budget.‬

‭Supervisor Krupp motioned to approve Resolution 2021-02-01 for the Mitchell Creek Drain Maintenance, seconded by‬
‭Trustee Wendling.  After some discussion and clarification, motion passed.  Krupp also discussed options and costs for the‬
‭Bishop Road Bridge.  The options will be discussed in greater detail at the budget meeting. Supervisor Krupp also reported‬
‭that he has proposed budget numbers for items the Road Commission feels we need to address at budget time.  Many of‬
‭these items will depend on how the numbers work out at the budget meetings.‬

‭Supervisor Krupp motioned to appoint Kirk Yaros to fill the open Zoning Administrator position, seconded by Trustee‬
‭Peterman.  After some discussion, motion passed.  Treasurer Yaros abstained from the vote.‬

‭Clerk Yaros motioned to pay bills 20949 thru 20974 for a total of $18,600.03, seconded by Treasurer Yaros.  Motion passed.‬

‭Public Comment:  Clarification on the location of the Mitchell Drain project, which will be by the corner of Lincoln and‬
‭Chesaning Roads was discussed as well as the culvert/bridge on Bishop Rd.  It was also noted that there are some potholes‬
‭on Lincoln Rd that need to be fixed.‬

‭Supervisor Krupp motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Treasurer Yaros.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned at‬
‭7:25 p.m.‬


